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It has been a busy year for us and an enjoyable one. We have had Iovely
opportunities to travel - Orlando, Boston and Dusseldorf, Germany for a
family wedding. Erika is still in the Montessori School of Rochester, and is
enjoying learning there. She will be four on December 17. She enjoyed
meeting Mickey at Disney World and meeting the other half of her
family in Germany. She now attends a German Kindergarten on
Saturdays for more immersion in the language.

Dear Family and Friends,

Mary is still teachina blissfully at Greece Arcadia High School, and
continues her professional involvement through committee work in the
New York State Association of Foreign Language Teachers and by sitting
on several committees at the State Education Department. She is
trying to find balance in her life and reconnect with all the wonderful
people who have brought her so much friendship and support over the
years. :

Developing software solutions for the Macintosh still keeps Tom active.
This year has been very busy, a welcome change from a slower 1993.
Tom’s company now employs 5 full/part time people with another
starting in January. Additionally Tom has committed 50% of his time to
on-site development at Kodak. Being active volunteering for Montessori

school activities, being secretary of the Chili Economic Development
Committee work, being president of the Chestnut Homeowners
Association and spending quality time with Erika and Mary make for long
but fulfilling days.

As you see our letter from 1993 is enclosed. Last year we thought of all
of you, wrote our ietter, prepared all the envelopes, .
then set all aside while we made copies of a
Christmas picture. Well, the Christmas picture
never got made and we never got to the post office
to mail you our greetings. So have fun catching up
on two years of Myers news.

We wish everyone a wonderful Holiday Season and
Peace, Joy and Health in 1995.

The Myers



